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Science week 
 
Last week was Science week and the children have been taking part in lots of science        
activities.  Thank you to all the parents who  helped the children with their Show and 
Tell Science homework.  They were fantastic and the children had a super time 
showing and talking about their experiments. 
 
All week children took part in investigations, thinking about, evaluating and changing 
activities and discussing results. 
 
What a fun week with lots of learning.  Well done everyone!¬ 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dates for your diary 

Return to School  16 April  

Longmeadow Primary School 

Information 

 Swimming 2018 -  £4.85 

 Dinners Years 3-6 £2.40   per day 
or £12 per week 

 Find us on Facebook - Official 
Longmeadow Primary School  

 Recommended Phone apps - 
School Gateway & School News 

LONGMEADOW  
VALUES OF THE MONTH  

 

MARCH’S  

VALUE OF THE 
MONTH  

IS  

FRIENDSHIP  

School Dinners 
 

The price for dinners from 
September 2017 for Years 3-6 

is  
£2.40 per day  

Or £12 per week.  
Payable in advance. 

Attendance 
 

  Top class for attendance for the Spring Term  

  Is GOLD Class.   

  Well done !! 

Longmeadow Newsletter 
 

CHICKS 

The Reception Classes recently had 
the opportunity of watching chicks 
hatch and the responsibility for      
looking after them.  From the          
moment the eggs arrived in school 
the children were waiting in eager       
anticipation for them to  hatch.  

Once the chicks started to peck their way out of the eggs the 
Reception Classes had  numerous visits from other classes 
who were also eager to see the newly hatched arrivals.  The 
children all love these real life experiences and gain a wealth 
of learning from them. 

MARCH 



Page 2 

 

Mrs E. Howley     

Headteacher    

PARKING 
 

We have been informed by local residents that parents have been  
parking  inconsiderately at drop off and pick up times in the areas     

surrounding the school, particularly Elbow Lane.   
 

Could we please ask that you use common sense and consideration 
when parking in the roads surrounding the school and remember that 

these are residential areas. 
 

If you do need to drive to school because you have an onward journey  

please make use of the car park at the Oaks Cross shops.  

SUMMER DATES 

Return to School  Monday 16 April 

Year 4 Condover Hall Trip Tuesday 8– Friday 11 May 

SATs Week Monday 14—Friday 18 May 

 

NETBALL FIXTURES 

Monday 16 April  

Team B  

Bedwell v Longmeadow (Away) 

Monday 30 April  

Team A & B  

Knebworth v Longmeadow (Away) 

PREMISES HIRE 
 

If you know of anyone who is 
looking to hire premises / 
school field etc please ask 

them to contact us either by 
phone or email. 

 

Our phone number is 01438 
351087 / email: 

hire@longmeadow.herts.sch.uk 

 

ATTENDANCE CONSULTATIONS 
 

Thank you to everyone who booked and attended the 
sessions this week.  There was a very positive outcome 
to the meetings and we are pleased so many attended. 

We will be offering these sessions each month going   
forward.  These consultations are for any parents who 

would like to come and discuss their child's attendance, 
receive advice and help with any attendance issues.  E.g 
planning to take a holiday and want to know how it will 

affect your child's attendance. You can book a session via 
Gateway  from April. 

CRICKET 

On Tuesday’s the children in 

year 1, 2 & 3 have been   

practising and improving 

their cricket skills with 

“Chance to Shine”  

SAFER INTERNET DAY 2018 
 

Safer Internet Day 2018 was celebrated globally 
on Tuesday 6th February 2018 with the slogan  

 

“Create, Connect and Share Respect: A better 
internet starts with you”.  

 

Miss Holton and Mr Gray discussed e safety with the Safety 
reps, they talked about the importance of keeping safe 

online, using the correct settings if using social media and 
who they can talk to if they don't like what they see online.  


